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Bringing Learning to Life 

 

 
Dear Parents/carers, 

 

Friends of Eastway ‘Spring Fling!’ disco  
  

    
We are having a Spring Fling disco on Thursday 28th March 2019. 
Please see below for arrangements on the day. 
 
Our Early Years children will have a celebration in their 
classroom.  
 
Our SCD1 and 2 children will have a low sensory disco at 2pm 
and are also very welcome to attend the other discos, if they 
feel able to. 
 
Our Infants (Reception to Year 2) will have their disco at 2.30-3.30pm, collection from 
their normal pick up point at their classrooms. 
 
Our juniors (Years 3 to 6) will have their disco 3.30-4.45pm. Pick up at and drop off the 
Main Entrance to school. 
 
The cost of the disco will be £1, payable on the day. There will be a tuck shop available 
during the discos if you would like to send any money in with your child.  
 
Younger children will be getting changed in class (if they wish to) before the disco, please 
send their clothes in in a named bag.  
 
Please note that children will not be permitted to walk home alone after the disco. They 
must be collected by an adult.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Friends of Eastway 

  
                                                                                  
 
 


